
 

 

You are invited to Shuttlewood Clarke Foundation 

Activity Centre  

open day 
Wednesday 14th June 2017 

11.00am – 2.00pm 

After many months of planning and development the Ulverscroft Activity Centre 
is now complete. This fantastic project was made possible thanks to the generous 
efforts of our supporters and visitors. 
 
The Foundation is grateful to everyone that contributed to making this project a 
success. We sincerely hope you will be able to join us for this special open day, 
the opportunity to view the fabulous new Centre and learn a little more about 
the Foundation. 
 
You are welcome to drop in anytime between 11.00am and 2.00pm. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

 
Telephone :- 01530 244914 

hello@shuttlewood-clarke.org  

www.shuttlewood-clarke.org  

Registered Charity 803525 

 

 

 

‘Supporting the elderly, adults with 
disabilities and young people through  

wellbeing activities, outdoor education and 
inspiring support services’ 
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